Sent: 27/11/2020 6:00:52 PM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962

Good Afternoon,

Please give consideration to this application as it is valid and would be of great advantage to Manly.

Dave and his crew are so important to the community as they provide a service to so many who come to Manly
by ferry, but more importantly to the locals who dine and socialise at Hugos regularly.

Expanding their ability to provide these important services only gives more back to Manly in so many ways,
whether one looks at financial gain, or community service.

We do not have many top notch restaurants in Manly proper, and this business is essential to residents who
wish to stay in Manly to dine and meet socially, therefore bringing ongoing business to the Northern Beaches.
| appreciate your time and consideration.

Regards,

Kay Van Norton Poche, AO

10 Addison Road

Manly, NSW 2095



